
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From: Tom Forgrave 
To: Hughes, Seamus 
Subject: Re: Northern Ireland RHI - Time-line for proposed changes 
Date: 28 August 2015 10:53:32 

DFE-107222

Thanks Seamus

 Any idea yet whether there will be a period of grace of the option of pre-accreditation for 
those in planning? 

Regards 

Tom 

Sent from my iPad 

On 28 Aug 2015, at 10:22, Hughes, Seamus <Seamus.Hughes@detini.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good morning Chris and Tom 

Stuart asked me to drop you a short note by way of update on the proposed 
time-line for RHI changes. We are still awaiting clearance of the final policy 
by the Minister and allowing for due legislative process etc it is now likely 
that the changes will be in place from late October/early November. 

I will keep you updated on any further developments. 

Best regards 

Seamus 

Seamus Hughes 
Energy Efficiency Branch 
Department of Enterprise, Trade & Investment 
Netherleigh 
Massey Avenue 
Belfast, BT4 2JP 
Tel: 028 9052 9532 (ext: 29532) 
TextRelay: 18001 028 9052 9532 
Web: www.detini.gov.uk 
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